
Mianus River Fishway 

2016 Open House Dates 
125 River Road Extension, Cos Cob 

 

   Saturday, April 23th 10am - 12pm 

(note rescheduled date) 

and 

Saturday, May 21st 2pm - 4pm 

Sponsored by: 

Town of Greenwich 
Conservation Commission 

 

 

The Greenwich Conservation Commission will be hosting two open house events at the 

Mianus River Fishway during the annual herring migration.  All are invited to stop by and learn 

about the history of the fishway and the incredible life cycle of the fish that depend on it. Staff 

and volunteers will be available to provide tours of the fishway and answer any questions.  For 

more information, contact Amanda Ryan at (203)622-6461 or amanda.ryan@greenwichct.org. 

 

mailto:amanda.ryan@greenwichct.org

